
Submitter: Jerry Temple 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Business and Labor 

Measure: HB4002 

I oppose HB 40002.  This is a continuation of restrictive legislation that hampers 

agriculture. Oregon agriculture needs productive help in it's efforts to feed the world 

and keep food in the grocery stores of this country. This bill is not a positive effort to 

attain this goal. The voices of Oregon Agricultural Representatives should be listened 

to very carefully  on this debate as this is not a win,win bill. 

 


